
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

20th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

4JE and 4NT Swimming Session: Rescue Lesson 

 

The children in 4JE and 4NT will be participating in a self-rescue lesson during their swimming 

session on Friday 17th November. 

They will need to bring in jogging bottoms and a T-shirt to wear along with their usual swimming 

kit for this particular lesson to support teaching of rescue techniques in case of falling into a 

body of water when clothed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Naomi Thatcher (4NT) and Mr John East (4JE) 

Year Four Class Teachers  

 

 

 


